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Stephen J. Puleo

From: Brent J. Libby

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 3:48 PM

To: dustin@dmroma.com; Stephen J. Puleo

Subject: RE: Turn movement response for Androscoggin Street

That should cover it, for safety sake and enforcement down the road it would probably be wise to label it a fire lane.  

 

Thanks!!  

 

Brent J. Libby, Chief  

Windham Fire-Rescue  

375 Gray Road  

Windham, Maine 04062 

207-892-1911 x2  

bjlibby@windhammaine.us 

 

From: dustin@dmroma.com <dustin@dmroma.com>  

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 3:44 PM 

To: Stephen J. Puleo <sjpuleo@windhammaine.us> 

Cc: Brent J. Libby <bjlibby@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: RE: Turn movement response for Androscoggin Street 

 

Attached is a plan showing a proposed 15-ft wide easement to be granted to the Town of Windham.  This easement area 

would be paved, and any parking would need to be located outside of this easement area. 

 

 

Dustin M. Roma, P.E. 
 

 
 

PO Box 1116, Windham, ME 04062 

P: (207) 310-0506 

 

From: Stephen J. Puleo <sjpuleo@windhammaine.us>  

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 3:31 PM 

To: dustin@dmroma.com 

Cc: Brent J. Libby <bjlibby@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: RE: Turn movement response for Androscoggin Street 

 

We would need an access easement either way.  What do you think Chief? 
 
Steve 
 

From: dustin@dmroma.com <dustin@dmroma.com>  

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 3:28 PM 

To: Stephen J. Puleo <sjpuleo@windhammaine.us> 
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Cc: Brent J. Libby <bjlibby@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: RE: Turn movement response for Androscoggin Street 

 

What if we pushed the parking spaces 10 ft further back off the road?  I know it’s not ideal but it would be an 

improvement over what is there now. 

 

 

Dustin M. Roma, P.E. 
 

 
 

PO Box 1116, Windham, ME 04062 

P: (207) 310-0506 

 

From: Stephen J. Puleo <sjpuleo@windhammaine.us>  

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 2:39 PM 

To: dustin@dmroma.com 

Subject: Turn movement response for Androscoggin Street 

 

See the Chief response below. 
 
Thanks, 
Steve 
 

From: Brent J. Libby <bjlibby@windhammaine.us>  

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 2:18 PM 

To: Stephen J. Puleo <sjpuleo@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: RE: Androscoggin Street 

 

That would not work for us, especially taking into account any snowbanks.  

 

Brent J. Libby, Chief  

Windham Fire-Rescue  

375 Gray Road  

Windham, Maine 04062 

207-892-1911 x2  

bjlibby@windhammaine.us 

 

 


